Dear Parish Council,

The Committee of the Colwall Village Society at their meeting of 9th April 2013 asked me to let you have the following statement concerning the Neighbourhood Plan.

"The committee of the Colwall Village Society considered the Colwall Neighbourhood Plan, studied the existing settlement boundary, and came to the conclusion that the existing settlement boundary should not be changed as this would be detrimental to the character of the village."

Regards,

Colwall Village Society.